
Morley Memorial Primary School: Public Consultation,  

 

 

These proposals have been developed in response to changes to 

the current accommodation identified as being necessary for the 

school to: 

 meet the statutory education requirements in the Early Years 

Foundation Stage; and 

 deliver high quality education provision suitable for the 21st 

Century. 

.   

This consultation is to seek views and comments on the proposals 

for refurbishment and redevelopment of Morley Memorial Primary 

School.  These have been identified by the County Council and 

School as being necessary to support the school in delivering their 

long-term vision.   

This is an informal consultation, seeking the views and comments 

of local stakeholders, with the aim of refining and strengthening the 

design proposals to ensure that these deliver the stated vision of 

the school.  The comment and feedback will be considered and, 

where felt beneficial, the scheme amended prior to the submission 

of a planning application.   

There will be a formal, statutory consultation on the final designs, 

run by Cambridgeshire County Council, as part of the statutory 

planning process. 

 

 

 

There are three key drivers which have been identified as being 

necessary to deliver the Governing Body’s long-term vision for the 

school.  These are to: 

 

A provide accommodation for reception pupils that is fit for 

purpose; 

B bring all children together onto a single site; and 

C improve accommodation throughout the School, delivering a 

learning environment suitable for a 21
st
 Century education for 

all pupils. 

 

On order to secure the necessary investment, where possible, and 

without compromising the Governing Body’s vision for the School, 

the County Council has a need to:  

 

D respond to growing demand for Early Years education 

provision, in order to meet the statutory duty to secure 

sufficient Early Years education provision for 0-5 year olds.   

 

Many options have been considered with respect to these drivers.  

These options, including the currently preferred option, are 

described on the display boards.  Your comments on the options 

are welcomed, and feedback forms are provided for this purpose. 
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